
	
	
	
	
	
	
Hello	Track	and	Field	Devotees,	
	
As	we	await	the	start	of	Spring	and	the	outdoor	track	and	field	season,	we	would	like	to	invite	
your	club	to	attend	our	Jack	Brow	Memorial	Track	and	Field	Meet.	It	is	being	held	June	29-July	
1/2018	in	the	beautiful	city	of	Kelowna	BC.	This	is	an	annual	event	that	draws	athletes	from	all	
over	BC,	Alberta,	the	Yukon	and	from	as	far	away	as	Australia.	It	is	always	a	great	weekend	full	
of	strong	competition.	Come	for	the	meet,	stay	awhile	in	the	sunny	Okanagan	and	enjoy	our	
beaches,	hiking	trails	and	wineries	nearby.	
	
The	Meet	package	will	be	available	on	our	website,	www.okac.ca	for	early	April.	Registration	via	
Trackie.reg	will	be	open	shortly	afterwards.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	our	meet,	please	email	myself	at	ttrussell@shaw.ca	
	
We	hope	to	see	you	this	summer	at	our	meet.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Teena	Russell	
OAC	Meet	Director	


